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House
All are Welcome

   Volunteers are the essence of Polo Park.  Volunteers are always 
stepping up to the plate, so that we can continue to pay such 
nominal HOA fees. Starting in next month’s issue, this space will 
be dedicated to honoring one of our great volunteers each month.  
If you have someone in mind to honor, please email me a short 
little story about why this volunteer is so special to Polo Park. I 
look forward to receiving many replies!!!

Denise (Dee) Lundin
deelundin@gmail.com

Oct. 4- Building & Grounds 11 a.m. C 
Oct. 5- Texas Roadhouse Dine-to-Donate Fundraiser          
Oct. 11- HOA Board Meeting 7 p.m. C
Oct. 14- Company Chicken Dinner 4:45/5 p.m. C
Oct . 20- Budget Meeting 1 P.M. C
Oct. 28- Welcome Committee 9:30 B
Oct. 31- Poker Run 2 p.m. C
Oct. 31- Halloween Dance 7 p.m. C 

VOLUME 23

October 2021

Don’t Forget!!!!

October 2021
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President’s Letter

    Hello Everyone,
         I hope this finds you all well and that you have 
had an enjoyable summer. Cannot believe that it has 
passed so quickly and all our Northern friends will 
once again join us here in Polo Park.
         Things here have been business as usual and we 
have accomplished quite a few projects:

1.) The Challenger floor has been changed. We took 
out that carpet area that ran into the dance floor, it is 
now all squared off.
2.) The tennis/pickle-ball gate has been fixed.
3.) Leaks in the irrigation system have been fixed.
4.) We put a new half door in the office at Blvd. Club 
House.
5.) Equipment has been fixed on an as needed basis. 
We have also looked into new equipment to replace 
existing items for when the time comes for replacement.
6.) One of the freezers has been fixed and is up and 
running once again.
7.) Pools have been maintained and fixed. The heater 
had to be replaced at the Blvd. pool.
8.) We are awaiting for parts to come in so that we can 
continue with our massive Pipe Project, this time in 
the front of the Challenger Club House

In addition to the fix and replacement projects we also 
had some fun as well:

1.) The Ice Cream Social put on by CAP
2.) A 4th of July picnic put on by the Veterans 
Committee
3.) A dinner sponsored by the Pro Shop
4.) A Labor Day Picnic 
5.) Food Trucks were brought in by Doug Wyman 
and were a big hit. Doug, we hope this can continue. 
Please contact me!

A huge thank you to Richard and Fred for the never 
ending fix it projects; to all the people who helped put 
on the activities: Robin, Jenell, Lori, Marcia, Marletta, 
Barbara, Mike, and everyone who helped (if I have 
forgotten to name an individual I apologize).
It is our hope to have a calendar of events that will take 
place for next summer. So if you have any ideas, just 
let me know.

   I am pleased to announce that the Polo Park Food 
Bank is up and ready to use. Having said that, I know 
this may be a very difficult thing for people to ask for 
assistance, but please know it is done confidentially. 
We know that there are fellow residents who could 
use this type of assistance, so please reach out to your 
neighbors and help them by using the food bank. If 
there are individuals who need help and would like to 
call, you can call me, Lynda Poteracki or Linda Fern.
Lynda and Linda have been responsible for setting up 
the Food Bank so a big thank-you to you both!

In all that has been done we realize that we are not 
quite out of the woods yet with Covid, and that we still 
need to monitor what has been going on. Know that 
we still are taking precautions and we will continue 
to adjust these precautions as needed. The safety and 
well being of our residents is our top priority.

To our Northern friends, safe travels back to Polo Park 
,and to those who cannot make it back, stay Safe and 
Healthy.

Once again, thank-you to everyone for making things 
possible!
Karen Grant

“Surely in light  of history, it is more intelligent to 
Hope rather than to Fear, to try rather than not to 
try…”
                                       Eleanor Roosevelt
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Optional Paperless Polo Park Press Has Arrived!

Richard Ackerman , 863-420-2313
Election Committee Chairman

January 2022 Elections - time to think about running for office!

ELECTION COMMITTEE -  CANDIDATE SEARCH
for HOA BOARD of DIRECTORS

      This January, we will have four director positions open. This is an opportunity to serve your community.  
We are ‘Polo Park Strong’ because homeowners have contributed year after year to lead and support our 
community in a safe, respectful and financially responsible manner.  If you have any questions regarding 
the duties of the HOA Board, feel free to contact present and past Board members.  Nominations are open, 
and a form is available in the HOA office.  All those interested need to file by noon, November 19 (no 
nominations are accepted after this time / date or from the floor).   If you have questions about filing to run 
for office, feel free to contact me.

      Cindy Ratliff volunteered to maintain a spreadsheet for the delivery of the newsletter, and she is ready for your input. If 
you prefer to read the newsletter on our website poloparkhoa.com and no longer want to have a copy delivered to your home, 
PLEASE CONTACT CINDY. She can customize your delivery too! (If you are a snowbird and do not want home delivery 
Oct thru Dec).
EMAIL: cindy.ratliff@me.com
TEXT (no phone calls please) 414-524-9012
ADDRESS (drop off a note) 405 Tivoli Park Ave
If you wish to continue with home delivery as always, no action is needed. Your newsletter will still be delivered like it always 
has been.

      POLO PARK PRESS DELIVERY OPTIONS 
** No action is necessary, and your home delivery will continue as usual, unless you change your options below **
Name:  ______________________________________________________________
Address:  ____________________________________________________________
Check one of following:
      I no longer wish to receive a paper copy of the Polo Park Press (This means I will read it online)
      OR
      I still wish to receive a paper copy of the Polo Park Press, but I am a “snowbird” and DO NOT
      want delivery during these months (circle all that apply)
      October   November   December   January   February   March   April

~~Please cut this out and deliver to 405 Tivoli Park Dr. (mailbox)~~

Polo Park Business
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Activity Bands

Use of Challenger Clubhouse Kitchen

2022 Polo Park Resident Directory

Food Pantry

Polo Park Community Channel 

Marianne Helmprecht, 631-672-1418

Barb Dundore, 517-896-4126

Connie Tambling,  863-424-1136

Lynda Poteracki, 847-738-0089
Linda Fern, 863-521-1688

Just a quick note to those who have not gotten their activity 
bands yet.  They are available at the Pro Shop 7am - 3pm 
Monday through Saturday. Activity bands are to be worn 
when you’re at the pool, especially if we want to start 
having guests at the pool (guests are not allowed at the 
pools yet!). Residents are Blue, Guests are Red.

The Polo Park Food Pantry is up and running. The 
outpouring of food was amazing! But we still need your 
help. If you are aware of friends or neighbors who may 
need a few canned goods, fresh produce or bread, please let 
us know. Times are hard for a lot of us right now and we 
need to take care of each other when families are not able 
to help. So please check on your neighbors and friends. If 
you see a need please give us a call and we try to put food 
in their hands ASAP! Please call Lynda Poteracki 847-738-
0089 or Linda Fern 863-521-1688 with any questions or 
suggestions you may have.

Whenever individuals or groups use the kitchen of the 
clubhouse for parties or private functions, there is a fee 
which includes the use of some products and appliances. 
The current fee for use of the kitchen is $30.  If you are 
planning an event that will require the use of the kitchen, 
please contact Barb regarding this fee. 

Board meetings and funerals are exempt from the fee.

There are still neighbors who do not use computers and like 
to get news and postings from our Comcast Community 
Channel 998. It has church times, events, activities etc all 
listed with contacts. We are happy to provide this service. 
We would really appreciate it if event managers would 
write their information  ( sheets are available by our door ) 
and leave it in the box on the wall at our 998 office located  
in the “middle” room at the BCH. This would be absolute 
best for us but if an alternative is needed one could email 
an attachment with the information to the three of us. 998 
messages are updated every Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday and one of us would take care of it. If you have a 
digital TV and Comcast service, you can access channel 
998 with your remote. All additions and corrections are 
also emailed each week  to Adrian Cleave,  PPP online 
webmaster.  This is published under the 998 tab..

Sylvia      sfrancis@earthlink.net 

Judy       tsb1beo@yahoo.com 

Darlene  darfand@comcast.net

The 2021 Polo Park Directory was delivered to Polo Park 
addresses this past spring.  If you did not receive one, 
please contact the HOA office.  It’s now time to think about 
the 2022 directory.
 There ARE mistakes in the current directory: People 
have moved, residents have passed, land lines have been 
dropped, cell phone numbers have changed, home states 
or phone numbers were not listed, activity chairs have 
changed, and misspellings and incorrect numbers were 
not caught before the directory went to press.  A list of all 
changes and corrections that have been reported to me to 
date will be included on a flyer insert in November’s Polo 
Park Press. 
 The printing deadline for the 2022 directory will be in 
December. If you know of any changes or additions that 
need to be made, please report them to the Polo Park office.  
The changes/additions will be written on a special form and 
left in a folder for me.  
 You now have the option of adding your email address 
to your entry in the Polo Park Resident Directory.  If you 
would like to do that, please convey that information to the 
office, as well.  In addition, if you would like to have online 
access to the directory, please contact me. 
 Thank you, in advance, for your help in making the 
corrections.

Polo Park Business

CHANNEL
998
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Coffee, Donuts & Chat

Hot Dogs

Texas Roadhouse
Dine-to-Donate Fundraiser

Company Chicken Dinner

Halloween Dance

Tuesdays, Starting Oct. 19,
7:15 – 8:30 a.m. CCH

Tuesdays, 11:00 – 12:30, CCH,  
beginning October 12

Thursday, October 14 CCH
4:45 for carryout; 5 p.m. for dine in
Tickets $12 at Pro Shop until October 11

Sunday, October 31, 7-10 p.m. CCH
Doors open at 6:30 • $10 PP,Tickets will go on sale 
at the ProShop on Oct. 1st. • BYOB and Snack

Ria Treur, 863-399-8371
Sandy Bradford, 513-519-1865
Lori Valentine, 856-905-3736

Marion Geake, 863-514-0806

Daryl Ratliff, Veterans Committee

Jenell Kilgo, 330-592-1651

Marianne Helmprecht, 631-672-1418

It’s Back! Our fall Texas Roadhouse Dine-To Donate 
Fundraiser. Mark your calendar for Tuesday October 5th. 
Enjoy a great meal with your Polo Park Friends and loved 
ones and benefit the Veterans Memorial at Polo Park.  Just 
drop off your dinner receipt in the box by the door that says, 
Polo Park Veterans and 10% of your check goes to this 
great cause. Hope to see a great turnout, and welcome back 
to our friends who went back home for the summer,thanks 
everyone!

A group of volunteers will be offering a Company Chicken 
Dinner on Thursday, October 14.  There will be a choice of 
Lemon Meringue or Coconut Cream Pie for dessert. Tickets 
are $12 and can be purchased at the Pro Shop until Monday, 
October 11.  Proceeds will benefit Polo Park Improvements.

Calling all bakers and costume makers!  We are having a 
baking contest for the spookiest dessert. The winner will 
receive a prize.  So bakers, get your thinking caps on now!  
Dessert will be served after the winner is announced.  If 
you are entering the dessert contest, send me your name so 
I know how many are entered.  Qofcountry@yahoo.com in 
the subject line write Baking Contest. Costume makers- get 
your thinking caps on too, cause we will have a prize for 
the best and most original costume.  Yes we will have a 
costume parade! We will also have a 50/50 and door prizes.  
Marianne will be spinning the tunes and have a request list 
if you want to hear a particular song. Starting September 
16th at the beginner line dance lessons Marianne will be 
teaching beginner dances to Halloween songs.  The lessons 
will be held on Thursdays 11:30 - 1PM at the Challenger 
clubhouse. The dance is sponsored by the Pool Committee 
and we are raising money to get all new umbrellas (vinyl 
umbrellas). The total cost should be about $3000 for 14 
umbrellas. Just a note: Dime Bingo will be cancelled for 
Halloween.

SAVE THE DATE: February 19th our Disney Dance

Come to the Challenger Clubhouse for breakfast on 
Tuesday mornings.  We have donuts and bagels, coffee, tea, 
and hot chocolate. It’s a nice time to meet your friends and 
neighbors. We meet from 7:15 - 8:30 a.m.

 The PPIPS Committee serves  Hot Dogs 
or Bratwurst,  chips, and a drink every 
Tuesday for lunch, on the Patio behind the 
Challenger Clubhouse.  Come for a quick, 
inexpensive lunch and social time!  Free 
cookies when available.  Mike Radloff  is 
our cook, and you know he does a great 
job!

Polo Park Events

Dine to
Donate
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Polo Park Events

Polo Park Future Events

Poker Run on Halloween

Marletta Frantal 863-420-3317
Emma Vallaire 810-397-8183

Community Bake Sale

Dauber Diner returning in November     

 Saturday, November 6,  8:00 am – 2 pm
(or while bake goods last)

Barb Dundore, Kitchen Coordinator, 517-896-4126

The volunteers at the last bake sale take a moment to 
pose for the camera before opening up shop.

Dauber Diner usually serves dinner and snacks on Tuesdays 
before Bingo from 4:00 to 5:45.  Unfortunately, due to 
Covid concerns, there is a shortage of help in the kitchen and 
Dauber Diner’s debut is being postponed until November.  
Stay tuned!

Costumes are optional, but would certainly add to the fun!
Come to the clubhouse at 2:00 on Sunday afternoon, 
October 31. The forms are $5 each.  Travel to five different 
houses, either by golf cart or auto, and draw a card at each 
house.  You may also purchase a sixth card at the clubhouse 
for $1 extra.  Fifty percent of the proceeds is divided among 
the three top poker hands. There’s a booby prize for the 
lowest hand.  Please call Marletta ASAP if you would like 
to volunteer as one of the five stations.   

Your generosity will be greatly appreciated! These poker 
runs have been a lot of fun and maybe you’ll be a lucky 
winner! 
Note: there will not be a Pot Luck Dinner after the run. 
Instead, there is a Halloween Dance at 7 p.m..

“Calling All Bakers”…and those that just enjoy the taste of 
delicious baked goods! We are looking for bakers who will 
contribute pies, cookies, breads, and cakes to our Community 
Bake Sale on November 6th.  We had such great success last 
spring holding the sale under the carport that we are doing it 
again this Fall during the Polo Park Carport Sale. The only 
thing that went wrong was we ran out of baked goods before 
noon. So if you are a baker, we are asking for your help. 
Anything that you can contribute will be greatly appreciated. 
All items need to be pre-wrapped, labeled and at the 201 
Covent Garden no later than 7:30 am. And very importantly, 
if the items you are contributing are made with nuts, please 
mark clearly.

If you can’t bake we understand, but do hope you will stop 
by and support this event by purchasing a cookie or two! 

Once again we will be requiring face masks, and social 
distancing while under the carport, as well as limiting the 
amount of people. Because of this….sometimes we have a 
line, so bring a friend to pass the time. 

Proceeds for this annual event will be earmarked for the 
continued renovation and update of Polo Park buildings and 
grounds.

For more information please contact Lynda Poteracki at

847-738-0089

Sunday, October 31 , 2:00 p.m. • $5 per person
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Clubs And Groups

Polo Park Future Events

Clubhouse Availability

Carport Sales Thanksgiving Dinner

Annual Polo Park Holiday Craft Show

Judy Berube, 863-424-3501

If you need to use one of the clubhouses for any future activity 
or function, call Judy Berube, 863-424-3501 and leave a 
message or email her at djbup2u@aol.com.  Also, if you would 
like your activity or event posted on the sign board at the front 
of the park, let Judy know and it will be taken care of.
Our bylaws provide for the use of the clubhouses for private

parties. At the May 2017 meeting, the Board approved the 
fee of $100.00 for private parties to help with the costs of 
maintaining the clubhouses.  Notice of a private party will be 
posted on the door of the clubhouse during a private function.  
Please.......let’s have respect for our neighbors and their 
families who are having a private function.  We’re sure you 
would want the same respect and consideration given to you.  
If there is someone from outside of Polo Park who wants to 
speak to the community, they should also call Judy Berube to 
make arrangements.

It’s time to clean house!  If you are having a sale at your house, 
please drop off your address to the office by November 1, 
so that your house can be listed on the handout.  No charge.  
The flyers will be handed out at the Boulevard Clubhouse 
on the day of the sale and will direct people to your house.

FYI: Jenell and crew will be hosting a traditional Thanksgiving 
dinner this year.  More details will appear in the November 
issue of Polo Park Press. Stay tuned!

• Barb Dundore, 517-896-4126

• Sheryl Batey, 810-814-6852

• Connie Tambling, 810-919-9932

 

Polo Park will hold its 20th Annual Holiday Craft Show on 
Saturday, November.20, 2021, from 8 AM until 2 PM at the 
Challenger Clubhouse.  The craft show will feature 30 vendors, 
presenting hand-crafted items which will include jewelry, 
flower arrangements, Christmas decorations, glass fusion, 
candles, cards, ceramics, and much more. This is a great way 
to beat the holiday shopping rush, find unique gifts for those 
on your list, and support your community at the same time.

.If you are hungry, we can help with that too.  Breakfast will 
be served beginning at 7:30 AM, and lunch service will start 
at 10:30 AM.  You can also visit our wonderful baked goods 
table to purchase a sweet treat.  Raffle tickets will also be sold 
throughout the day, with drawings every 30 minutes.

Proceeds from previous craft shows have supported various 
groups and projects in Polo Park. The most recent projects 
have been the renovation of the Challenger restrooms, the 
painting and decorating at the Challenger Clubhouse, and new 
irrigation in the area around the horseshoe pits and the CAP 
building. Profits from this year’s show will again contribute to 
improvements around the park. 

In past years we have had 57craft tables, but due to the 
uncertainty of Covid, we have reduced the number of tables 
to 46 so that we may have additional spacing for vendors and 
shoppers.

 We’ve appreciated your participation in the past and look 
forward to your continued support.  Come join us for the fun, 
food and festivities at the Annual Polo Park Holiday Craft 
Show.

Saturday,  November 6,  8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Thursday, November 25 • Time TBD

Saturday, November 20, 8 a.m.- 2 p.m.

Polo Park has many different Clubs and Game Groups which meet on a regular basis. A couple of clubs will be highlighted each
month. A listing of all clubs, with contact numbers, can be found on page 5 of the Resident Directory.   Please refer to the Daily 

Activity Schedule in this newsletter for meeting times.
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Clubs And Groups

Welcome Committee Bingo

Dime Bingo

Rita Mrowka, 716-467-5306  Terry Crosby, 863-256-5424

Darlene Andreachi 863-424-6431

The next Welcome Committee meeting will be on  October 
28th at 9:30 am at the Boulevard Clubhouse. We are always 
looking for new members to join the Committee which 
focuses on welcoming new residents to our Polo Park 
Community.  We are also looking for a new chairperson 
to facilitate this Committee in 2022.  I have done it for 4 
years and am ready to step down and give someone else the 
opportunity to serve our Park in this capacity.  If you are 
interested, please contact me at 716-467-5306.

BINGO has begun!   Tickets will be sold between 4:30 and 
5:45.  Come join the fun at BINGO. We’ll look forward to 
seeing you.
If you have not been vaccinated, we ask that you wear a 
mask at all times, covering your  nose and mouth.

Join your friends and neighbors for this quick and easy 
game. All you need to bring is 26 dimes and two quarters, 
and if Lady Luck is on your side, you may leave with 
heavier pockets! If you have not been vaccinated, we ask 
that you wear a mask at all times, covering your  nose and 
mouth.

Thursday, October 28, 9:30 a.m. B Tuesdays, 6:00 p.m., CCH

Sundays, 7:00 PM  CCH

Physical Fitness & Sports
Polo Park has many different ways to keep fit and have fun. A couple of sports and/or fitness groups  will be highlighted each month. 

A listing of all organized sports, with contact numbers, can be found on page 5 of the Resident Directory.  Please refer to the Daily 
Activity Schedule in this newsletter for meeting times.

Walking Class Polo Park Bowling League
Monday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday,
8:00 a.m., CCH

Cheryl Kotch, 863-424-8706

Connie Tambling – 863-424-1136

Everyone is welcome to join our 
morning walking classes.  It’s an 
easy, comfortable and friendly 
way to get into shape and lose 
weight. We watch Leslie Sansone’s 
Walk Away the Pounds videos 
inside Challenger Clubhouse. During 
the workout, you walk in all directions for 2 or 3 miles. 
Sansone is really motivating and the music gets you going!  
Bring a bottle of water, and 2 lb. weights, if you have them.

It’s the start of another fun season.  Welcome back to all that 
bowled previously and welcome to any new members that 
will be bowling with us this season at Cypress Lanes (2010 
Dundee Road, Winter Haven).

Bowling will start on Wednesday, October 20, 2021, and will 
end on Wednesday, March 30, 2022. Bowling is normally at 
3 PM; however, on the first day (October 20), there will be 
a short meeting, starting at 2:15 PM, followed by bowling. 
There will be NO bowling on the day before Thanksgiving 
(November 24) or on the Wednesday following Christmas 
(December 29).

For more information, please call Connie Tambling (863-
424-1136).  If there is no answer, please leave a telephone 
number and the names of those who plan to bowl, and you 
will be contacted.
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Volunteer Opportunities

Well of Hope Food Bank Care Bears

Helping Hands 
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Carol Lien, 863-424-4380 Gloria Gabrielse, 616-723-3976 

William Lanzelotti, 863-420-9454

The Chapel continues to support the Well of Hope Food 
Bank with financial donations – NOT FOOD.  The need 
has become great for families 
and with the addition of 
seniors also needing help.  
Anyone interested in helping 
us support this with financial 
donations, call Mira Haack at 
863-420-4347. Thank you!

The Care Bears program sends cards to residents during an 
illness or after a death.  If you know of an illness or want to 
report a death, please contact Gloria.  Thank you.

Helping Hands needs more volunteers since we have lost a 
few. If you are in need of transportation to an appointment, 
please let me know as soon as possible.  If we don’t know 
of an appointment until the day before, it’s sometimes 
difficult to find a driver.

WELCOME
BACK THE

SNOWBIRDS

Each of these words remind us of birds that go north for the 
winter and can be found within the grid above, horizontally, 

vertically, diagonally backwards and forwards.
Circle them all to solve the puzzle.

Lynda Poteracki

Blackbird
Bluebird
Blue Jay
Cardinal
Chickadee
Goldfinch
Hermit Thrush
Hummingbird
Meadowlark
Nuthatch
Oriole
Pine Warbler
Sparrow

Physical Fitness & Sports

Beginners Line Dancing
Thursdays at 11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. CCH
Marianne Helmprecht • 631-672-1418

I will teach you the steps it takes to do a dance, and I go 
over the dances each week and you will see improvement in 
yourself each week. Line dancing is fun and great exercise, 

balance and it also helps your memory. I would love for you 
to join us each week and join in the fun. Any questions you 
can call me at 631-672-1418 

Bring a bottle of water, and wear shoes with a leather sole, or 
if you wear sneakers; get an old pair of socks and cut the tube 
of the socks off, then put the cut tubes over your sneakers. 
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Your Ad
Could Be

HERE!
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Delaney
Insurance

Kevin Delaney, MBA
C: 407-446-4608
Fx: 858-947-3508
kevin@delaneyagency.com

O: 352-242-0299
Agent/Owner

Home
Owners
& Auto

215 Celebration Place Suite 520 Celebration FL 34747
Home: Polo Park Resident
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Emergencies are never convenient. But your 
emergency care can be. With 24/7 care that’s right in 
your community, Orlando Health South Lake Hospital 

Joe H. & Loretta Scott ER has the experience and 
expertise to care for any emergency situation. And even 

in times of uncertainty, there’s one thing you can be 
certain of – our commitment to your safety.

OrlandoHealth.com/ER
*Not for life- or limb-threatening emergencies. 

Online scheduling for minor emergencies* at 

SAFE AND EXPERT
EMERGENCY CARE YOU CAN TRUST.C

M

Y
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K

5932-326578 SLH Four Corners Safe & Expert ER Care - Print Ads_Polo Park HOA_3.75x4.5.pdf   1   10/9/20   9:04 AM

I have lived in Polo Park since 2013. I am 
very familiar with our Park and the over 55 
Real Estate market. Please call me for a 
FREE evaluation of your property. I look 
forward to speaking with you.

Tom Long
Realtor®

 Cell: (863)221-4960 • Tel: (863) 422-2999 • Fax: (863) 422-3409

 tom@webbsrealty.com

 38283 Hwy. 27 • Davenport, Florida 33837

Your Ad
Could Be
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